



Affiliated with the AFL-CIO, CLC

207 West 25th Street 4th Floor New York, NY 10001 Tel: 212-730-1770 Fax: 212-730-7809

MATTHEW D. LOEB INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT

JAMES B. WOOD GENERAL SECRETARY-TREASURER

MICHAEL J. BARNES FIRST VICE PRESIDENT

DAMIAN PETTI SECOND VICE PRESIDENT

MICHAEL F. MILLER, JR.

JOHN M. LEWIS
FOURTH VICE PRESIDENT

CRAIG P. CARLSON FIFTH VICE PRESIDENT

COLLEEN A. GLYNN SIXTH VICE PRESIDENT

PAUL F. DEAN, JR. SEVENTH VICE PRESIDENT

CARLOS COTA
EIGHTH VICE PRESIDENT

TONI BURNS
NINTH VICE PRESIDENT

MARIELLE "APPLE"
THORNE
TENTH VICE PRESIDENT

CHRIS O' DONNELL ELEVENTH VICE PRESIDENT

VANESSA HOLTGREWE
TWELETH VICE PRESIDENT

CARL MULERT
THIRTEENTH VICE PRESIDENT

INTERNATIONAL ALLIANCE OF THEATRICAL STAGE EMPLOYEES, MOVING PICTURE TECHNICIANS, ARTISTS AND ALLIED CRAFTS OF THE UNITED STATES, ITS TERRITORIES AND CANADA

March 5, 2025

Dear Local Union Officers:

As I am sure you are aware, our 70th Quadrennial Convention is rapidly approaching. In preparation for the President's Reception to be held Wednesday evening of the Convention week, we are updating and revising the list of entities that we will be requesting to purchase ad space in the Convention Journal to be distributed that evening. The revenue received from these advertisements go towards the cost of hosting the reception for our Delegates.

We no longer engage in the practice of soliciting ads from employers. However, we have had great success in the past when exploring other options and offering ad space in the journal to those vendors that wish to demonstrate their support for our local unions in the United Stated and Canada, as well as the International.

I would therefore appreciate it if you would provide a list of vendors who work with your Local. The list may include money managers for benefit funds, lawyers, investment advisors, health care providers, accountants, banks and similar vendors who may provide products and services or otherwise do business with your Local. For each vendor on your list, it will be extremely helpful if you would include the following information: company name, contact name, address, phone number, and email address.

Solicitations for the Convention Journal are due to be sent out shortly and your prompt response will allow us to update our database in sufficient time to meet our timetable. Please send your list to Puva Yoka at the General Office not later than March 31, 2025 via email: pyoka@iatse.net.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance in making the upcoming President's Reception a tremendous success.

In solidarity,

James B. Wood

General Secretary-Treasurer

JBW: wv

cc: Matthew D. Loeb, International President Puva Yoka, Assistant Manager, Finance Department

® 48 3 3 3